Colne Town Council

Primary Schools Pumpkin Decorating Competition

The Events committee of Colne Town Council would like to invite the children of Colne to joininan
Hallowe’en in Colne Pumpkin decorating competition similar to the Easter decorating competition which
has been a been a huge success over the last four years year.

The eggs will be displayed in Colne Library from Monday 25 October and will be judged by a local Artist

There will be prizes for 1% and 2" of book tokens for The Book Shop in Colne, for each school year which

participates.

A4 printed pumpkin shapes will be delivered to your school by Tuesday 28th September and will be
collected on Tuesday 19" October (Unless a different time is agreed).

Entry Instructions

Dear Teacher/ Staff Member
Thank you for entering your class into the Hallowe’en in Colne Primary School Pumpkin Decorating
Competition. These templates can be decorated any way you choose.

To allow us to display them and judge them under the right categories we have a couple of requests.

e Please can each pumpkin have your school name on it (we have tried to ensure they are printed on

already)
e Please can each pumpkin have the child’s name on and as well as their year group, if you are not happy
with surnames being on display please can these be written on the back on the sheet

When we collect the pumpkin pictures, we will be putting them up in the library of display and it will be
displayed in the Library with a list of the winners up until 8" November when we will return the winning

pictures and prizes to the schools

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards

. s O

Nathan Cutler
Events & Administration Officer

Tel 01282 861888 email: admin@colnetowncouncil.org.uk



